
People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones and PDAs during service times. 
 

February 4, 2018 
 

 

 
 

Hymn 

Welcome/Announcements 

Opening Prayer 

Choir 

Hymn 

Prayer for the Missionary of the Week ....................... Mr. Kwabena Annor 

Offering 

Hymn 

Musical Offering 

Message from God’s Word .......................................................... Sam Horn  

Hymn of Invitation  

Benediction 

 
 

 

 

Sunday 5:00 p.m. Trustees’ Meeting 

 7:00 p.m. Communion; Quarterly Meeting 

Monday 4:00 p.m. FCA Home Games 

Tuesday 12:30 p.m. Grandma’s Friends Bible Study 

Wednesday 7:00 p.m. Prayer & Bible Study;  

  Master Clubs; Youth Group 

Thursday 7:00 p.m. Visitation 

Friday 4:00 p.m. FCA Home Games 

Saturday 8:00 a.m. Church Prayer Meeting 
 

 
 

  
 

Feb. 12-17 MACS MS/JV Basketball Tournament 

Feb. 13 FCA Open House 

Feb. 16 FCA Home Game 

Feb. 18 YAC & SNAC 

Feb. 20 Ladies’ Missionary Fellowship 

Feb. 20-24 MACS Varsity Basketball Tournament 

 

 

 

Announcements 
Welcome:  
We would like to welcome Dr. Sam Horn, Vice President of Bob Jones 

University, who will be preaching the morning service. 

 

Church Prayer Meeting 
On Saturday, Feb. 10, at 8:00 am, we will be having a church prayer 

meeting in the place of our normal men’s prayer breakfast. It will be a time 

for us to gather to pray for the lost and for God’s blessing on our ministry. 

 

Missions Emphasis Weekend (March 10-11, 2018) 
This year we will be hosting a Saturday night and Sunday Missions 

Conference. The theme comes from Psalm 126: Sowing Seed; Bearing 

Fruit. The conference begins Saturday evening from 4:30-7 pm with a 

banquet and missionary presentation and continues in all the services on 

Sunday. Be sure to mark your calendars! 

 

Nursery and Toddler Workers Needed 
If you are able to help in the nursery, please see Tammie Watson or for 

toddlers please see Carol Black. Your assistance is much appreciated and 

needed. 

 

Happy Birthday! 
Feb. 5 Caleb Cruse 

Feb. 8 Nicole Pryor 

Feb. 10 Jean Salsi 

Feb. 11 Oscar Villalta 

Feb. 12 Sarah Koffman 

Feb. 14 Shannon Miller 

Feb. 17 Elaine Wade 

 

Happy Anniversary! 
Feb. 4 Leif & Holly Hammarlund 

Feb. 7 Paul & Shirley Leaman; Shannon & Laura Miller 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Feb. 4 Feb. 11 

 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 
Juniors- D. Corselius Youngs Youngs 

Primaries Corselius Corselius 

Beginners- R. Thompson Weddle Harrell 

Toddlers- C. Black Annor TBA 

 

*NURSERY 
Sunday School C. Corselius T. Watson 

Morning Worship T. Watson 

R. Ramler 

B. Bell 

J. Bell 

Evening Service T. Watson  
R. Ramler 

** C. Black 

T. Watson  
A. Parker 

** P. Annor 

Wednesday E. Wade 

T. Watson  

C. Regner 

T. Watson  

* Coordinator- Tammie Watson; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.) 
 

Missionary of the Week: Mohenus/Ghana 
Seth was able to finish teaching the book of Romans for the first 

semester of Ghana Baptist Theological Institute. Please continue to 

pray that the Lord would provide for the following needs: solar panel 

project ($2,000 still needed), bus for Faith Independent Baptist 

Church ($25,000 still needed), and the completion of Winneba church 

building ($5,673 still needed). Also, be in prayer for Fundamental 

Baptist Mission’s deaf ministry. In August, the mission held their first 

deaf camp; 75 attended and 11 got saved. Please pray for spiritual 

understanding for the new converts from the camp but also from their 

church planting outreaches. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

     This Week  Year-To-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving    $     7,424.94     $ 212,686.09 

Tithes & Offerings Budget Needs      $     6,743.81 $ 209,058.11 

Faith Promise Giving       $        820.00 $   17,605.00 

Faith Promise Budget Needs    $        563.46 $   17,467.26  

FCA Teachers’ Fund        $        110.00 $     6,445.00 

 
 

11:30 
 

Sunday School 80              Sunday Evening    56 

Sunday Morning  116 

Stewardship Report for January 28, 2018 

Special Coming Events 

This Week’s Events 

Order of Service 

Attendance Report for January 28, 2018 

We Are Here to Serve You 
Church Office (email: roser@fcamd.org)  301-473-5635 

Senior Pastor-Dr. Kent Ramler    240-490-7231 

FCA Administrator-Dr. Brad Parker   240-626-1258 

Deacon Board Chairman- Mr. James Harrell  301-401-0141 

Trustee Board Chairman- Mr. Adam Black  240-422-4432 


